PRESS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

NAIROBI, KENYA: WEDNESDAY, 15™ SEPTEMBER, 2021

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT OF THE COMMISSION'’S VICE CHAIRPERSON

The Commission is pleased to announce to members of the public and
stakeholders that Commissioner Juliana Whonge Cherera, was unanimously
elected as the Vice Chairperson of the Commission in a Plenary meeting held
at the Commission Boardroom on Tuesday 14t September 2021. The
Commission takes this opportunity to congratulate Commissioner Cherera on
her appointment.

The Commission would like to assure all stakeholders and the public in general
of its commitment to delivering a free, fair and credible 2022 General Election
that meets the democratic aspirations of the people of Kenya.

Pl

W. W. CHEBUKATI
CHAIRMAN
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